










Stretton Parish Council

The Council asserted in its Annual Governance Statement that during 2022/23 it took reasonable steps to comply with laws and regulations 
and met the requirements regarding public rights, but the completion notice and or audit report at the conclusion of the 2021/22 audit were 
published after the statutory date of 30 September set by the Accounts and Audit Regulations (2015). In 2023/24 the Council needs to put in 
place arrangements to ensure that it fully complies with the Accounts and Audit Regulations.

The Council has valued fixed assets in 2022/23 and 2021/22 on different accounting basis. Fixed assets at Box 9 were revalued but the 
2021/22 figure was not restated so assets for that year were still valued at historic cost. In 2023/24 the Council should ensure that the Annual 
Governance and Accountability Return is prepared in accordance with proper practices.
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